
 
 
Dear Women of the Midwest Presbytery, 
 
After receiving very positive feedback to our November survey regarding a change in the 
organizational structure of our Midwest Women’s Fellowship, the current Executive Committee 
has been discussing and working on how to best make this transition. 
 
Attached is a copy of our old bylaws as well as a very pared down version that we now present 
to you for adoption, to be voted on at the April retreat.  Also attached—for purpose of 
comparison—is a copy of the current bylaws. 
 
As you will see, the new plan includes handling matters of business outside the retreat itself.  In 
transitioning from the old structure to the new, we plan to have a very brief meeting at the April 
retreat in Stillwater to simply vote the new plan and standing committee members into place. 
 
We are grateful for you as sisters in Christ and trust these changes will enhance our fellowship. 
 
Rita Lyon 
President 
 
 


